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NEWS LETTER

The 2019 Spring Warrior Beach Retreat was a huge success, due to the generous support of great Americans, even though they were impacted by Hurricane Michael. The community came together and gave back to 12 couples who attended the April 6th - 13th retreat. 
Lives were changed and marriages strengthened and saved. 
We are grateful for the support of our community and faithful supporters who made it possible for us to host this event. Your donations are appreciated and can be made to Warrior Beach Retreat and mailed to PO Box 19555, Panama City Beach, FL 32417. Donations also may be made online @ warriorbeachretreat.org.
The following letters were written by couples who attended the April retreat.

God Bless You,
Philip, Linda & Jonathan Cope


We just want to thank the community for all you do in supporting Warrior Beach Retreat. This experience has been such a blessing to our family.  Returning from combat, these warriors never get the welcoming home they deserve and this definitely touched all of our hearts in more ways than one. We want to thank everyone this week who has donated their services. Without you, none of this would have been possible. 
Linda, Philip, and Jonathan are some of the most caring and generous people I've ever met. They have been through so much but have chosen to turn it into something great and meaningful. They go to great lengths to provide a meaningful experience for our nation’s warriors. The community has shown us so much love and appreciation. We can never thank you enough for how much you all have done for us and the love you have given us. Please continue to show your support and bless the Warrior Beach Retreat. They are truly on top of every detail and we can tell they spend a huge amount of time planning this outstanding welcoming for our warriors. 
Our family of veterans and spouses greatly appreciate everything the community has done for us throughout our time here.
Mark & Mika Cupp

I am writing this letter to show my wife and I’s utmost gratitude to the community of Panama City Beach. The community, to include, all the restaurants, Zoo World, Gulf World, Ripley’s Believe It or Not, Wonder Works and the many other places that provided us with their time and services made the retreat a most wonderful time. We were unsure as to what to expect, but were overwhelmed with just an awesome time. Even after the devastation the community endured they were still more than willing to show veterans that they are still remembered, respected and loved. Such gestures that make veterans feel that what they have done for this country and the sacrifices they have made will never be forgotten.
My wife and I cannot thank this community enough for showing us respect and love. We were 



able to thoroughly relax and enjoy our time with other veterans. But more importantly with each other, something we have not been able to do in quite a long time. So once again thank you from 
the bottom of our hearts. The community of Panama City Beach will be in our prayers.
Adam and Vicki Stasiak


We recently attended the Warriors on the Beach Retreat 2019. Thank you is not enough for what we encountered on our trip. The generous support of this community was overwhelming and magnified due to the tragedy this community has endured since Hurricane Michael. My husband had never had a homecoming after returning from war, and although he always says he was just doing his job he was so deeply moved during the parade. The amount of people who participated and came out during the parade as well as the soldiers standing at attention not to mention the incredible number of bikers and people in the parade. Thank you so very much to Philip and Linda Cope and their son Jonathan who turned their own tragedy into this amazing ongoing retreat and is something that thanks and appreciates the warriors and their wives. Their devotion and all who help make this retreat possible is unparalleled to anything we have ever seen and this retreat would not exist without them. The generous gifts of condos, rental cars, entertainment and never ending food was absolutely amazing. For a hurting community to find it in their hearts to help us is life altering. We will never forget what this community has done for us. To see my husband smile as much as he did and laugh, for him to go out deep sea fishing without me is a miracle that years of therapy has not been able to touch. So I hope this letter will convey our heartfelt appreciation for everyone this this amazing community. We look forward to coming back and enjoying the company of many of the terrific people we met. 
Danette and Lawrence Adams 


Dear Communities,
I was glad to attend to Wounded Warrior retreat, and your communities were really impressive me by honor wounded warriors veterans and their family. I want to thank all of you supporting Warrior Beach Retreat.  Because of having your supports, I feel warm and blessing. Your caring are mean so much to wounded warriors. I really appreciate who those has donated their service, and donations to help wounded warriors recovering and adopting back to their life.  
I thank Linda, Philip and Jonathan lead this grateful and meaningful events for those of wound warriors. Your appreciation and love is great length contribute to those of wounded warriors, and healing wounded warriors’ broken heart.  
There are thousand words not enough for me to thank all of you what have done for us. Thank you!
Linda Lin




Thank you to the community of Panama City Beach for all the love and outpouring of generosity you showed during our recent visit. My husband served as the chaplain for the Warrior Beach Retreat, and we were blessed beyond measure to see the care displayed by the community. We, and the attendees of the retreat, were touched. The outpour of donations, incredible spirit displayed during the parade through the city, and gratitude shown to the soldiers and their families left a lasting and life-changing impact. The partnership between the Cope family who founded the retreat and the community who makes the retreat possible is like nothing we have ever seen. We are humbled and thankful.
V/R
Ch. David Sidnam & Sarah Sidnam


  On behalf of me and my wife we would like to thank everyone involved with the 2019 Warrior Retreat 2019 in Panama City Beach, Florida.  The community, the hotel and everyone made us feel loved and appreciated, the food was delicious from all the restaurants and individuals and i can’t stop talking about the parade.  The entire week and all the activities really just blew us away and we are very appreciative and grateful for everything that was done.
  The retreat allowed us to meet friends for life and that is very rare.  We also had time to enjoy ourselves and just relax which was much needed.  All the establishments that allowed us to use their facilities were very welcoming and nice to us and made sure we enjoyed every moment we were there. Also the hotel was amazing especially the priceless views we were afforded.
  In all thank you to everyone especially Linda, Phillip for having us. Can’t forget about Jonathan, Jerry and his wife and all the staff we are beyond grateful

Maurice and Samantha Saunders
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